
 
 
 
 

 
BUCS TEAM RACING CHAMPIONSHIPS 2019 

 
NOTICE REGARDING WEATHER FORECAST FOR BUSA QUALIFERS  

 

  
Issued 31 Jan 2019 at 14:00 
 
Given the current forecast for snow and ice across much of the south of England & Wales 
tonight, we are currently reviewing the feasibility of holding BUSA Qualifiers this coming 
weekend.    

 
Our primary concern is the safely of the competing teams and officials, and their ability to 
travel to their qualification venue without being at an adverse risk.  
 
At the moment it appears that the Western Qualifier (Chew Valley SC) and Midlands 
Qualifier (Grafham SC) are most affected. We currently expect that the Northern, Scottish 
and South Central qualifiers will proceed as normal. 
 
However, it is currently too early to make a final decision and we are monitoring the weather 
forecasts carefully. We are also liaising with the Race Officers and Area Reps for their input. 
 

A final decision will be made no later than 12:00pm tomorrow, Friday 1st February. 
 

This will be emailed to all team captains and officials to your nominated email address and 
will be posted on the BUSA Facebook page. Please check these carefully before beginning to 
travel. 
 
Thank you for your patience, we hope you understand that such circumstances are out of 
our control.  

 
 
 

Chris Lindsay 
Emily Robertson 

 
BUSA Technical Delegates 

31 January 2019 


